
From: Peter Williams <----@spc.int> 
Date:  Mon 5/3/2021 4:47 PM 
 
Dear Steve, 
 
As the contracted WCPFC Data Managers, I can confirm that 2020 provisional billfish and shark catch 
estimates from VTFACE10 have been submitted to the WCPFC. 
 
Peter 
 
 
 
********************************* 
From: Stephen Fisher 
Date: Mon 5/3/2021 4:02 PM 
 
Hello Dr. Hai, 
 
Thank you for the fast response to my email. We are meeting tomorrow to discuss how to complete this 
project quickly and I will advise you of our plans. 
 
Also, for my report to our US customers, did VTFACE 10 report 2020 provisional billfish and shark catch 
data to WCPFC? 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Steve 
 
 
Stephen Reiss Fisher 
Sustainability Director  |  Sea Delight, LLC 
t. +84777115902   |   skype: stephenreissfisher 
sfisher@sea-delight.com   |   www.sea-delight.com 
 
 
 


